



## In the spirit of #GivingTuesday - help send a RHS band and choir kid to Disney!

What is Giving Tuesday? Giving Tuesday is an annual "Global Day of Giving" event takes place on the first Tuesday after Thanksgiving and has helped to amplify year-end fundraising efforts for nonprofits and charitable causes since 2012.

This year, Revere Music Parent Association (RMPA) is asking you to consider a charitable donation to help sponsor some Revere High School band and choir students in their efforts to get to Disney this spring. Students will learn and perform by participating in two clinics and perform during the Magic Music Days.

The trip costs over \$1,000 per student, so any donation will help decrease the financial burden on some of our music families.

## Our estimated trip sponsorship need is \$4,500.

There are 4 ways send donations for the trip scholarship, make all checks payable to RMPA and note in the memo "Disney Trip Scholarship":

- 1. Mail to RMPA at PO BOX 671, Bath, OH 44210
- 2. Drop them in the Grey Box in the music room
- 3. At the Holiday concert on December 17th at 7pm
- 4. Online at <a href="https://www.reveremusic.org/donate.html">www.reveremusic.org/donate.html</a> include in the notes section "Disney Trip Sponsorship"

## Thank you on behalf of the music parents and students!





